PSHE at OJS

During this time, to ensure the safety of our pupils and staff we have adapted PSHE by
taking physical distancing and sharing of resources into account.

At Overdale we continue to monitor and update our restrictions in line with the UK
government's most up to date recommendations around the teaching of PSHE. We are
adapting lessons to address the current situation and dealing with all topics sensitively in
light of the ever changing circumstances.

We:

ventilate rooms well.

seat children side by side, facing the same direction. During circle time style
activities, children are staying in their usually seated positions.

avoid large gatherings - school assemblies will take place through invites to Teams
conferencing.

clean hands and surfaces before and after lessons.

Topics usually covered in Autumn Term 2 moved to Spring Term 1 due to taking
lessons at a slower pace to ensure children feel comfortable with being back in
school and lessons being responsive to children’s needs. Due to this, in 2020/2021
Year 3 and 4 will not cover citizenship — working together. Year 4 and 6 will not cover
economic wellbeing — financial capability.

Year 6 to cover puberty that would have been missed during their time in Year 5 due
to home learning. This will be covered in the first 3 PSHE lessons in Spring Term 1.
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